
 

Acorn Class Celebration 

Newsletter — Term 3 

It’s been another busy term for Acorn Class!  As always the 

children have been amazing and have been doing some fantastic learning. 

This term we have …… 
 We have continued with learning new graphemes and tricky words along with 

practising our blending and segmenting skills. Please can we ask for your continued 

support within phonics as we move at a fast pace and any extra reinforcement at 

home will really help with progress. 

 Started to structure our own sentences and annotate our own work with words and 

captions. 

 Found out about the animals we might find in the Arctic and Antarctic. 

 Learnt about Lunar New Year and how it is celebrated in China. We  made dragon 

masks, the Great Wall of China and of course finished our learning off with a delicious  

Chinese New Year banquet! 

 Continued on with learning about the composition of number. We have also started to 

learn about measurement and have used words related to weight and capacity. 
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Next Term…… 

 

 
 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Things to remember and look out for in Term 4 

 A letter home towards the end of term regarding our exciting class trip to a 

farm. 

 Book week will be during the week beginning Monday 27th February, 

where the children will be invited to dress as a book character on the 

Thursday (World Book Day) — more details to follow. 

And finally….. 

Have a lovely break and see you all ready  

for more super learning in Term 4! 

 

We will be continuing on with our strong focus on daily 

phonics and reading groups. 

Here is a copy of the tricky words we have been learning in 

class. Some Acorns are finding these words difficult to re-

tain, so any extra support at home would really help to rein-

force the work we have been doing in school. 

 



 

 




